
DUI checkpoint in South Tahoe
on Friday
The  California  Highway  Patrol,  South  Lake  Tahoe  Police
Department and the El Dorado County District Attorney’s Office
will conduct a sobriety checkpoint on Aug. 30 on Highway 50 in
South Lake Tahoe.

Where exactly has not been disclosed.

Nevada Highway Patrol is warning people officers will be out
in force during the Labor Day weekend making sure impaired
drivers are removed from the road.

Last year’s joining forces enforcement over the Labor Day
holiday resulted in 4,227 stops with 128 DUI arrests.
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